
 
 

Simone de Gale Architects       |       2 Eaton Gate       |       Belgravia       |       London       |       SW1W 9BJ 

Co: 7075039    |    VAT: 233 8243 18    |    E: info@simonedegale.com    |    W: www.simonedegale.com 
 

 
 

 
Ref: 20-354-700_Rev.P1 - Design Access and Heritage Statement  

 
 

Skylights at Ebury Street Ground Floor property 
Ground Floor, 105 Ebury Street, London, SW1W 9QU 
 
 
In making an assessment with regards to the proposal for two skylights at the 
above referenced property, we have taken into consideration the listed 
building particulars which are relevant to this property and within its listing 
with English Heritage. 
 
The proposal is to provide additional natural light to the property in order to 
fully appreciate the qualities of natural light and reduce energy consumption 
as a requirement to light spaces within the home. 
 
The skylights which have been selected are elegant and quaint.  The 
specification is for a flat rooflight with a white frame which would match the 
interiors of the home, and the external window frames of the property.  The 
sizes of the skylights are modest yet provide ample natural light to the home.  
The specification of each skylight has been chosen to respect requirement for 
natural light and pleasant views, and privacy of neighbouring properties.  The 
skylight for the lounge area is specified as a transparent glazing which 
provides natural light and views to the sky to the owner.  It is fitted with an 
electric white coloured blackout blind which prevents upwash light after 
sunset.  In addition, the position of the skylight to the lounge area is such that 
it is distanced from the main building, and therefore, views into the property are 
not possible.  The skylight for the hallway is specified as an opaque glazing.  
This prevents upwash of light after sunset as well as prevent views into the 
owner’s property from neighbouring homes. 
 
The positions of the skylights are in keeping with traditional Victorian style, in 
so much the skylights are centered in each position, i.e. The skylight to the 
lounge area is centered to the existing extension space; The skylight to the 
hallway is centered to this space. 
 
There is no impact on the heritage asset or status of the listing through the 
introduction of the two skylights.  The skylights are positioned within the 
extended part of the property, which is in any case, of modern construction. 
 
We believe we have made a sound proposal in the designs but would welcome any 
further refinement if you believe appropriate, to ensure we can gain a 
favourable decision for both planning and listed building consent. 
 

 
 
 

If you would like to discuss our proposal further, please do contact me. 
 

 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

Simone de Gale CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 


